
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate

Wednesday Nov. 1, 2023

● COSW and CODRE leadership met to talk about possible collaboration, including how we can
continue to collaborate with faculty senate and staff senate

● COSW and CODRE are holding a joint listening session on November 9th from 12:00-1:30pm. The
topic is “flexible and remote work policies”

● COSW had their general body meeting on Friday, October 27, wherein Vice Provost Cherie
Dawson-Edwards shared a presentation on a model of social change in higher education.

Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa Nasraoui on Nov. 1,
2023.


